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Dear Resident  

 

Perkiomen Township award two contracts for the proposed road work to be completed in 2018.  

On or about April 16, 2018, the first contractor will begin those items that include base repair, 

overlay, and installation of traffic calming features on Cranberry Blvd.  The second contractor 

will be completing those items listed as micro-surfacing.  Currently, there is no set date for the 

micro-surfacing work, however we expect it to be done during the month of June.  Below is the 

proposed road work in the Cranberry Development:    

 

ROAD PROJECTS 

 
• CRANBERRY BOULEVARD – Entire length from Wartman Road to Kagey Road.  This 

work will include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• ELIZABETH COURT – Entire length from Queen Road to Cul-De-Sac.  This work will 

include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• KING ROAD – Entire length from Cranberry Boulevard to Cranberry Boulevard.  This 

work will include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• NORTHRIDGE ROAD – Entire length from Cranberry Boulevard to Longwood Road.  

This work will include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• QUEEN ROAD – Entire length from Cranberry Boulevard to Cranberry Boulevard.  This 

work will include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• STEWART ROAD – Entire length Longwood Road to Cranberry Boulevard.  This work 

will include select base repair and micro-surfacing; 

 

• TUDOR ROAD – Entire length from Cranberry Boulevard to Cranberry Boulevard.  This 

work will include select base repair and an overlay; 

 

• CRANBERRY BOULEVARD – TRAFFIC CALMING – This will include installation 

of a small Traffic Circle at the intersection with Brighton Road and King Road and 

installation of four speed humps along Cranberry Boulevard.  There will be two speed 

humps between the two Queen Road intersections, one between Longwood and Stewart 

Roads and one between Stewart and Forge Roads. 
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The determination as to the type of work to be completed as part of this project was based 

upon the existing condition of the street, therefore, some will be finished with an overlay 

while others will be will finished with a micro-surface.   Micro-surfacing is a cost-effective 

thin layer of asphalt emulsion mixed with finely crushed stone used to extend the life of 

the underlying paving. 

 

The work will require traffic control that will include closing one lane and the flagging 

traffic to effect one-way traffic at times.  This will likely result in minor traffic delays 

between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  There will also be limited access to/from 

driveways at times.  The contractors will advise you of driveway access restrictions.  It is 

anticipated that the first contractor’s work will take approximately three weeks (depending 

on weather) and that the micro-surfacing contractor’s work will take approximately one 

week.  

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Cecile M. Daniel 
 

Cecile M. Daniel 

Township Manager 

Perkiomen Township 

 


